
Hello Mirage Heights Residents,              

Following the Governor's recent Executive Order 2020-36, we are pleased 
to inform you that your Board of Directors has voted to reopen the 
community pool, effective immediately.  

  

The Board of Directors and Trestle Management Group would like to 
thank all of the residents for their cooperation and patience during the time 
the facilities were closed. Based on governmental guidance and legal 
advice, the attached Interim Rules have been adopted and should be 
strictly adhered to. Please take a moment to review the attached Interim 
Rules before visiting any of the community amenities. 

  

PLEASE NOTE: If you chose to use the community amenities you acknowledge that 
you are using them at your own risk. COVID-19 may be present. Stay home if you are 
sick or a higher risk individual (adults 65 years of age or older or people of any age who 
have serious underlying medical conditions). Stay at least 6 feet away from other 
patrons who do not live in your household. Do not touch your eyes, nose or mouth. After 
leaving a community amenity be sure to use hand sanitizer or wash your hands with 
soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 

The Board of Directors & Trestle Management Group will continue to monitor the 
situation as directed by our Governor. 

Please enjoy the pool and Stay well ! Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 

  

For the Mirage Heights Board of Directors, 

Lee Ann Morlan, Community Manager 

Trestle Management Group 

Phone: (480) 422-0888 Ext 1029 
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